

Dear parent/carer

## **Open Evening - Monday 23rd September 2024**

The school's annual open evening for Year 6 students and their parent/carer is being held on Monday 23<sup>rd</sup> September 2024. As many students will be taking part in the evening activities and helping with preparations for the event, the school will close at 12.40pm on this day.

Selected students from all year groups will be asked to attend the evening, these students should return to school at 5pm, in order to take part in activities in curriculum areas. Separate letters will be given to those students who have been asked to participate.

Please also note that school will commence a little later on Tuesday 24<sup>th</sup> September 2024. Students are required to arrive promptly for line up at 10.45am. Breakfast club will be open from 10.30am for those who wish to attend.

If you require your child to be supervised at the school during the brief closures mentioned above, then this can be arranged by contacting your child's head of learning.

In previous years, we have received excellent feedback from visitors about our open evening, which suggests that prospective parents/carers are not only able to experience exceptional insight into life at Uxbridge High School, but that they also have a very enjoyable time. As our parents and carers of students already at Uxbridge High School, we hope you will encourage families of Year 6 students for who you may know, to book an appointment to attend the event. They can book via our website landing page.

Yours sincerely

L Seymour Principal

POSITIVE • RESPECTFUL • OPEN MINDED • UNIQUE • DETERMINED